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Welcome back and to Shirley infant school! 
 
Hope you are all ready for a fabulous year. 
 
Fosis will be holding the AGM on Monday 30th September 2019 at 7.30 pm in the 
school hall.  We would love to see as many of you as possible please.   
We welcome everyone join us to help raise money to support the school.   
There are loads of ways you can get involved.   
 
Being a class rep – Every class needs 2 class reps.  As a class rep your primary 
role is to represent the collective views of families in your class.  Common issues 
and views  are then forwarded to the school to reflect on and then discussed at the 
parent forum which is held termly. Your responsibilities will include arranging class 
collections, cake sales, attending the agm, doing a class stall at the summer fair and 
arranging social functions.  You can make this role as big or as small as you want.  If 
you would like to be your classes rep please contact Jo or Sue,  either in the 
playground, on facebook or by email on fosis@shirleyschools.co.uk. 
 
Joining the committee – We are quite an active friends group and often have stuff 
going on.  We arrange quite a lot of events and arrange for other ways of fundraising 
as well.  If you would like to get involved then contact us as above.  Again there is 
loads of work to be done and you can get involved as you can.   
 
Volunteering at events – our work would not be possible withour our dedicated 
team of volunteers.  Even sparing us half an hour is absolutely brilliant.  We ask at 
various times of the year for support so get involved if you can.   
 
It is very rewarding to be a part of Fosis and we are a very friendly team.  Our 
meeting are fun and there are usually excellent snack and a glass of wine or 2! 
 
No events in September so you can relax ( for a few weeks) 
 
Thanks 
Jo and Sue 
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